
Happy St Brigid’s 

Day to all of our sub-

scribers. Its great to 

see the evenings 

starting to get a bit 

brighter with the arri-

val of a bit of spring 

sunshine! 

This means that its 

only going to be a 

few short months 

before We all gather 

in Westport, County 

Mayo for the Annual 

O’Malley Clan Rally. 

The programme has been finalised, (see pages 2&3), so get plan-

ning your trip! Any enquiries? Drop us a line by email at omalley-

clanireland@gmail.com  

We’re looking forward to seeing you all in June!!! 

Happy  St Brigid’s Day from all of us here at The O’Malley Clan! 

Get in touch and share your O’Malley Heritage! 

Have you got an article 

or old photographs 

that you’d like to sub-

mit for future editions 

of “O Maille” The 

O’Malley Clan Associa-

tion Newsletter.  

We’d love to hear from 

you wherever you’re 

based around the 

world. Old photographs 

and stories to go with 

them, old letters, fam-

ily trees or just an arti-

cle that you’d like to 

share with the rest of 

the clan. Drop us a line 

and We’ll get right to it! 
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This month’s highlights 

• Happy St Brigid’s Day 

from The O’Malley Clan 

Association 

• Get in touch and share 

your stories! 

• The O’Malley Clan Rally 

2018 Programme of 

Events 

• About the O’Malley Clan 

Association 

• The Annual O’Malley 

Clan Rally 2018. 

 



The 2018 O’Malley Clan Rally 
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Westport, Co Mayo 22nd to 24th June 2018 

 



Page 3 Volume 1, Issue 38 

It’ll be a marvelous weekend in Westport! A great schedule of activities!!

There’ll be booking facilities available soon on the clan website, 

www.omalleyclan.ie/events  



The O’Malley Clan Association 

Mary Jane O’Malley (Hon Sec) 

2 Main Street 

Newport 

Co. Mayo 

Ireland 

 

Email: omalleyclanireland@gmail.com 

 

Website: www.omalleyclan.ie 

The O’Malley Clan Association aims to reach 

out to O’Malleys from all around the world and 

foster links between the O’Malleys around the 

globe and the clan at home here in Ireland.  

The Clan Association formed in 1953 has been 

connecting O’Malleys around the world in The 

US and Canada, Britain, Australia, South Af-

rica, New Zealand, South America, and any-

where else you can think of for over 60 years 

now. 

We hope with our new website, and newsletter, 

that We can go from strength to strength in our 

aim to connect all the O’Malleys around the 

world. 

 

The Annual O’Malley Clan 

Rally for 2018 takes 

place in beautiful West-

port, County Mayo on the 

weekend of the 22nd to 

24th June 2018. It’ll be a 

fabulous weekend for 

O’Malleys from all over 

the globe. There’ll be 

plenty of music, dancing, 

ceol agus craic!  

It’s time to begin planning 

your trip, there’s only just 

over 4 months to go!!!. 

 

We hope to see you all there. 

If you need any help with planning your trip, Or with further information on the Annual Rally, drop 

us a line by email (the address is at the top of this page), and We’ll get back to you right away! 

 

The O’Malley Clan Rally 22nd to 24th June 2018 

 

www.facebook.com/omalleyclan 

 

@clanomalley 


